
 
 
 

 
THE MSUNDUZI MUNICIPALITY 

 

CANCELLATION OF CONTRACT 
 

CONTRACT No. SCM 94 OF 14/15 
 

APPOINTMENT OF SPECIALIST CONSULTING ENGINEERS TO PROVIDE PROFESSIONAL CIVIL 
ENGINEERING SERVICES TO ADVISE ON A MAINTENANCE DESILTING EXERCISE FOR THE 

CAMPS DRIFT CANAL AND THE IMPLEMENTATION THEREOF  
 

The Tender Notice in respect of the above contract which appeared in The Witness and Edendale Eyethu 
newspapers on 16 April 2015 refers. 
 
This Notice serves to inform all prospective Tenderers that the above contract has been cancelled. 
 
The Contract will be re-advertised in due course and you are hereby invited to tender.  
 
Prospective Tenderers who have already purchased tender documents shall be requested to retain their 
documents and exchange the same for a revised document at no extra cost to the Tenderer. 
 
Further information may be obtained from Mr Kim Mather on Telephone No. 033 – 392 2182. 
 
MR M. A. NKOSI  
MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


